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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 9:54 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diana Vizcarrondo
Subject: FW: Consumer Correspondence docket 20180232-SU

Customer correspondence for to docket 20180232-SU. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 4:59 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 128725 
 
CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Gail Tingley 
Telephone: (413) 210-2963 
Email: gbflbs@msn.com 
Address: 7394 PORPICS CT ST JAMES CITY FL 33956 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Gail Tingley 
Account Number: N/A 
Address: 7394 PORPICS CT ST JAMES CITY FL 33956 
 
Water County Selected: Lee                                                
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Pine Island Cove Homeowners Association, Inc. 
Details: 
The BOD has requested deregulation from the FPSC. The members have just recently been informed of this with what 
they e-mailed us calling it a final notice of which was also the first notice. My question being why was PIC regulated in 
the first place? I called and talked to Jeff and I know a few other people also contacted the FPSC. PIC has 11 rental units 
was that the reason for the regulation? I object to the deregulation because it has already been said the rates will go 
from 15.00 a month to 50.00. The BOD raised the management fees 30.00 for 2019 and with the increase of another 
$35.00 plus on the wastewater I fear will hurt some of the members who are very elderly and don't have flexible 
incomes. Please consider this when making the finial decision. Thank You Gail D Tingley 
 
 
 




